4.3 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 1400 Baseline Rd. Development Proposal

From: Donald Lindsay

Sent: January 22, 2021 11:23 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: 1400 Baseline Rd. Development Proposal

Hello Clerk,

As a resident of the Lake Pointe community in Stoney Creek | vehemently oppose the proposed change in land use of
1400 Baseline Rd.

| received no notification of this proposal or the public meeting on January 12, 2021.

The already heavily trafficked Baseline Rd can't support the proposed heavy development at 1400 Baseline Rd. Should
this proceed | would feel our community would only be negatively impacted.

Regards,
Don



